
Ottawa, Mar 9, 1919.

Dear Sir,-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of

the 6th instant, Stating that you have some information regard

ing the man who styles himself as Chief Thunderwater, and

requesting that a man be sent from this Department to whom

you will give certain information.

In reply I have to state that this Department will

be glad to receive any information that you have in regard

to Thunderwater, properly vouched for, but it is not considered

advisable at the present time to send a man to obtain the

information you have.

Yours truly,

F.D.Lian

Asst: Deputy and Secretary.

2380 E. 55t, Chie¬

S.A.
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